From: Pat Burch

Sent: 11 November 2021 15:11
To: Local Plan

Cc:

Subject: Warrington Local Plan Consultation - formal response from Grappenhall and
Thelwall Parish Council

Attachments:

Importance: High

Please find attached a copy of a letter which has also been mailed to you today with the response from Grappenhall
and Thelwall Parish Council with regard to the Warrington Local Plan Consultation.
Many thanks.

Pat Burch

Assistant Clerk to the Council






